
 

The American Academy for Cerebral Palsy and 

Developmental Medicine Welcomes New Secretary 

The AACPDM Board of Directors is excited to announce its newest 

Secretary, Golda Milo-Manson, MHSc, MD, FRCPC. 

 

Milwaukee, WI., September 26, 2022 – The American Academy for 

Cerebral Palsy and Developmental Medicine (AACPDM) is pleased to 

announce Golda Milo-Manson, as the 2022-2025 Secretary.  

The mission of the AACPDM is: 

Empowering and supporting a collaborative multidisciplinary community 
that 

 provides accessible and robust scientific education for health 

professionals and researchers 

 fosters innovative research as well as its dissemination and 

implementation 

 advocates for equitable access to evidence based and patient 

centered care 

Dr. Tom Novacheck, AACPDM President (2021-22) stated, “Dr. Milo-

Manson’s contribution to AACPDM over the years proves she is 

passionate about her career and making positive changes. She will be an 

exceptional Secretary and the Board welcomes and thanks her for her 

service to the Academy.” 

Dr. Golda Milo-Manson is an Associate Professor for the Department of 

Paediatrics at the University of Toronto and currently is the VP of 

Medicine and Academic Affairs at Holland Bloorview Children’s 

Rehabilitation Hospital a role she has held for 18 years. Dr. Milo-Manson 

has worked in paediatric rehabilitation for more than 20 years, largely 

with children and youth with physical disabilities as well as complex sleep 

disorders.  



 

Dr. Milo-Manson chaired the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of 

Canada subspecialty committee in Developmental Paediatrics for over six 

years. She has been a member of the AACPDM for most of her academic 

career and served as the Chair of the Membership Committee and the co-

host for two AACPDM Annual Meetings.  

ABOUT AACPDM: 

The American Academy for Cerebral Palsy and Developmental Medicine 

(AACPDM) is an Academy of over 1,100 health dedicated to advancing the 

health and well-being of all individuals with cerebral palsy and other 

childhood-onset disabilities. AACPDM is like no other professional society! 

The “teamwork” mindset of our members solidifies a worldwide network 

that provides the most effective outcomes for patients. We are 

pediatricians, neurologists, surgeons, physiatrists, therapists, nurses, 

special educators, engineers, and scientists.  

Learn more about our Academy by visiting www.aacpdm.org. 
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